
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

10/15/2019 

Box Tops Competition With a Twist – 
Our 1st Box Tops competition of the year 
started today, October 15th. Each Box 
Top is worth 1 point.  Bonus coupons 
will be worth 1 point for each Box Tops it 
says it is worth.   
 

Next, every morning you can sabotage 
another classroom by putting pennies in 
their Box Top container.  You may bring 
other coins or bills too, but each coin or 
bill is only worth one point.  The money 
raised will be going to Alpha Pregnancy 
Resource Center.  For clarification, 
points earned through the online Box 
Tops app will not count towards this 
contest. 
 
Sweetwater Closure – We were 
notified over the weekend that starting 
tomorrow, 10/16, Sweetwater will be 
closed from 35th Ave to 35th Dr.  This is 
closure is expected through 11/8.  There 
will be additional restrictions on 
Sweetwater through 12/20. 
 
Picture Retakes – will be next Tuesday, 
October 22nd.  If your child had their 
picture taken and you would like it to be 
retaken, you must send the original 
pictures back to school to be given to 
the photographer the day of the 
retakes.  If your child did not have 
pictures taken the first time, you may 
have them taken on retake day.  Order 
forms are available in the office. 
 
Apparel Orders – Order forms for 
Emmaus t-shirts and sweatshirts were 
sent home last Monday.  The order 
forms with payment are due back by 
next Monday, October 21st.  If you have 
any questions, please stop by or call the 
office.  Pictures and order forms can be 
found under last week’s Chronicle on 
the Emmaus website. 
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All School News 
 

  

Report Card Day – is this Wednesday, 
October 16th.  Please review your child’s 
report card with them. Keep the report 
card, sign the report card envelope 
and send just the envelope back to your 
child’s teacher. 
 
Volleyball – Tuesday, 10/15, away 
games at Pilgrim in Mesa 3:30 & 4:30. 
Wednesday, 10/16 practice 3:15 – 4:30. 
 
Soccer – tentative practice scheduled 
for Thursday, Oct. 17, after school from 
3:15 - 4:45.  A final decision will be 
made Wednesday. 
 
No School – on Friday, October 25th.  
This day will be used for Parent/Teacher 
Conferences.  Classes will resume on 
Monday, October 28th. 
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences – will be 
next Thursday, 10/24, after school and 
in the evening, and Friday, 10/25, all 
day.  They have been scheduled for all 
students in Kindergarten – 8th grade.  
You will receive your conference time in 
your child’s report card envelope on 
Wednesday.  If you are not able to meet 
at the time listed, please contact your 
child’s teacher to reschedule your 
conference.  

 

Facebook – Did you know we are on 
Facebook?  Like our page to get weekly 
updates.  We also post pictures of field 
trips, sports and classroom activities. 
 
Call News – Pastor Else has received a 
call to Immanuel Lutheran Church in 
Farmington, Wisconsin.  Please keep 
Pastor Else in your prayers as he 
decides if he should remain at Emmaus 
or move to Wisconsin. 
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are 
encouraged to join us if it works into  

Upcoming Events 
 

 Tue, 10/15 Hot 
Lunch – Sub 

 

 Wed, 10/16 Report 
Card Day  

 

 Fri, 10/18 8:30 am 
Chapel         

 

 Fri, 10/18 Hot 
Lunch – Taquitos   

 

 Sun, 10/20 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am   
Sunday School & 
Bible Study 9:15 am 

 

 Tue, 10/22 School 
Picture Retakes 

 

 Tue, 10/22 Hot 
Lunch – Chicken 
Strips 

 

 Wed, 10/23 8:30 
am Chapel         

 

 Thu, 10/24 
Afternoon/Evening 
Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 

 

 Fri, 10/25              
No School – 
Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 

Upcoming Sports 
 

 Tue, 10/15 
3:30/4:30 Volleyball 
away at Pilgrim 

 Wed,10/16 3:15-
4:30 pm Volleyball 
practice 

 Thu, 10/17 tentative 
soccer practice 3:15 
– 4:45 pm 

Like us on 

Facebook 
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Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Schulz: 602-561-2211 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

Board of Education    
 

 

David Conklin (Chairman) davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 

Hernan Ruiz-Tagle  HRuiztee@gmail.com  
602-339-6169   
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your schedule. Mission envelopes are sent 
home every Thursday for chapel on Friday.  
Please help teach your child that it’s not the 
amount that you give in chapel that is most 
important; it’s a way for them to say thanks to 
God for all the things He has given us.   
 

Our first mission project will be going to Grace 
Lutheran Preschool and Child Care Center in 
Sahuarita, AZ.  It is presently being built and 
plans are that they will open in January of 
2020. Our total mission offerings so far are 
$472.81. 
 

 

Please join us for worship - Our weekly 
church services are on Sunday at 8:00 and 
10:30 AM, with Bible Study for children, teens 
and adults at 9:15 AM. We’d love to worship 
with you! 
 
 
 

 
 Emma Z 10/18 
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